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October 16, 2012					


Steven C. Reed, Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 360
Jefferson City, MO  65102

Dear Mr. Reed:

Atmos Energy Corporation herewith submits for filing the 18th Revised Sheet No. 44 for all areas of Missouri which replaces the 17th Revised Sheet No. 44.

As a result of this filing a typical residential customer in the West Area will experience an increase of approximately 6%; in the Southeastern Area an increase of approximately 15%; in the Kirksville Area an increase of approximately 2%, and in the Northeastern Area a decrease of approximately 5%.

Your review and approval of these sheets to become effective November 1, 2012 are respectfully requested.



Sincerely,


[bookmark: _GoBack]By:  \s\ Victor Edwards
Director, Regulatory and Government Affairs
Liberty Energy (Midstates) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
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